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Securing the delivery of thousands of genuinely affordable homes

I am writing on behalf of [insert CLH group name here] to ask for your support in pressing the Treasury to urgently make a decision on extending the Community Housing Fund.

Community led housing is a broad movement of Community Land Trusts (CLTs), Co-ops, Cohousing communities and community anchors. Unlike traditional house building approaches, they offer more than just resident involvement. They give regular people the tools to build and renovate, manage and control the homes their community needs.
Homes England has confirmed that over 3,500 homes are now in the pipeline with this fund, obtaining revenue funding to develop their plans. But few will be ready to bid for capital for the affordable homes before the deadline of December this year - which comes less than 15 months after the fund was launched.

The Government has said it will make a decision in the Spending Review. We expected that the decision would have been made by now. Time is running out.

I would like you to write to the Housing Minister and to the Chief Secretary of the Treasury, urging them to make a swift decision on the future of the fund.

I have attached a template briefing, which I hope you will find useful when contacting the Minister.

These measures have been developed by the National CLT Network, the Confederation of Cooperative Housing, the UK Cohousing Network and Locality. 

I look forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely,

<name>
<your position at your CLH group and the name of your group>

